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May 27, 2020 
 
 
 
Dr. Geraldine Perri 
President 
Citrus College 
1000 W. Foothill Blvd.  
Glendora, CA  91741 
 
 
 
Dear President Perri: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to reserve the dates for your institution’s comprehensive review per 
the Formative/Summative model (see attached) to assist the ACCJC with determination of 
reaffirmation of accreditation.  
 
Your College’s Team ISER Review is scheduled for March 5, 2021. It is here that the team will 
develop a series of Core Inquiries based upon the provided narrative and evidence. Following the 
Team ISER Review, the Team Chair will be in contact with you to provide an overview of the 
team’s findings.  
 
The Focused Site Visit is scheduled for the week of October 11 – 15, 2021. The duration of the 
visit will depend on the extent of the Core Inquiries and subsequent information and interview 
requests.  
 
As your ACCJC liaison, I will be available throughout this process, and I look forward to 
working with you in partnership as we pilot the Formative/Summative model.  In the fall, we will 
select your Peer Review Team which will include both academic and administrative 
representatives and are of an appropriate size and composition for your institution. You have the 
right to review the evaluation team members and report any conflicts of interest or concerns to 
the Commission before the team composition is finalized. For more information on this process, 
please see the attached Policy on the Rights and Responsibilities of the Commission and Member 
Institutions and Formative/Summative Approach information sheet. 
 
Please sign the attached date confirmation form and email it to Elizabeth Dutton, Accreditation 
Process Manager, at edutton@accjc.org by June 5, 2020, to confirm your agreement to the 
above dates. 
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I look forward to hearing from you and to a seamless and productive comprehensive assessment 
of your institution. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Gohar Momjian 
Vice President 
 
Enclosure 
 
Cc: Dr. Arvid Spor, Accreditation Liaison Officer 


